From: Dale Burd

To: Melissa Garber
Subject: 41676 Permit expired
Date: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 4:44:23 PM

Good afternoon,

We are requesting this permit be renewed due to the following. The factories struggled to
maintain a complete crews throughout all of 2020 & 2021 due to Covid restrictions,
slowdowns and complete work stoppages. These delays held up production on this home
which did not come offline until September 17, 2021. Leaving two weeks until the permit
expired. Then there were the regular delays with scheduling the subcontractors. Please renew
this permit as it is ready for inspection.

Thank you,

Dale Burd
386-365-7674
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